
Greetings from The NYN Archives, 
 
As I write this report, Syracuse AIS has moved from its location on Court Street in 
Syracuse to its new home on Lancaster Place in the SU section of the city. 
The new facility is not quite ready for us so the NYN Archives, yes…all 27 boxes, are 
currently resting safely in my garage. 
 
I am happy to report that my spouse has had many years of practicing acceptance and is 
open and willing to house them until the first snow flake falls in Oswego. 
That being said, they are not currently accessible for me to do any sort of work with 
them. 
 
Unfortunately, we are not sure that there will be a place anytime soon for a fully 
operational Archives at the new AIS location. 
 
I ask your patience and indulgence as we work with the Pastor and Parish to have our 
needs meet. 
 
In giving, I receive… 
Kathy M.  
NYN Archivist 
 


